Ashley Farms Homeowners' Association

June 22, 2011

To all concerned,

At the June 22, 2011 meeting of the Board of Directors of Ashley Farms Homeowners' Association, it was voted unanimously by the Board to remove resigned President David Johnson as an authorized signer on the Ashley Farms Homeowners' Association Account at Michigan Schools and Government Credit Union, effective immediately.

It was voted unanimously by the Board to have President Karen Parenteau be an authorized signer on the Ashley Farms Homeowners' Association Account at Michigan Schools and Government Credit Union, effective immediately.

By the Board of Directors June 22, 2011

Karen Parenteau, President

Karl T. Rutledge, Treasurer

Felicia Szczepanski, Secretary

Dennis Zella, Board Member

Kay DaDeppo, Board Member

www.ashleyfarms.org